Dear [Name of Member of Parliament], M.P.
 
Ontario Power Generation (OPG) is pushing hard to get its plan approved to build a nuclear waste repository to bury and abandon radioactive nuclear waste about 1 km from the Great Lakes, the source of drinking water for 40 million people in 2 countries, including residents of my community, the [City/Town/Municipality] of _________________.   The fate of the Great Lakes is in the hands of Catherine McKenna, Minister of Environment & Climate Change.  

This matter requires your urgent attention because Minister McKenna could be making a decision in the very near future. As our local Member of Parliament, I am asking you to stand up for the protection of the Great Lakes, the source of our community’s drinking water.
It is irresponsible and an unnecessary risk to plan burial right beside this precious fresh water resource because:   1)  contamination from a leaking nuclear waste repository could affect the source of drinking water for downstream communities, including the [City/Town/Municipality] of _________________, 2) No scientist or geologist can provide a 100,000 year guarantee that this nuclear waste repository will not leak, 3) in a province with almost 1 million square kilometers, no other sites were considered, and 4)  there are only 3 deep nuclear waste repositories on our entire planet, and all 3 have leaked.  
 

It is important for you to know that the [City/Town/Municipality] of __________________ (which is part of your federal riding) passed a resolution opposing OPG’s plan. And we are not alone; over 180 other communities representing over 22 million people have also passed resolutions opposing this plan. The resolutions can be viewed at http://stopthegreatlakesnucleardump.com/resolutions.php.  It is clear to me that this plan does not have the support of the public.
This is a non-partisan issue - we all need fresh water to live - I would ask that you work together with all parties and urge Catherine McKenna, Canada’s new Minister of Environment and Climate Change to: 1) not approve OPG’S current plan and 2) instruct OPG to investigate alternatives that do not involve burying and abandoning nuclear waste in the Great Lakes Basin.
I look forward to your reply.
Most sincerely,
________________________________

Signature
Name, Address of letter writer
c.c. [Mayor of City/Town/Municipality] of __________________]
c.c. Beverly Fernandez, Spokesperson, Stop The Great Lakes Nuclear Dump via email: info@stopthegreatlakesnucleardump.com
